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BROKEN PEOPLE SERVING
CHRIST TOGETHER

June 6, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing regarding changing the name of Sarah Road. We have
been approached by a resident of Sarah Road asking if we would
mind having the name of the road changed.

We actually have a Bemiss Road address; we only use Sarah Road
to access our driveway. Changing the name of Sarah Road will
have no effect on us.

We have no issue with changing the name of Sarah Road, and we
support our neighbor in his efforts to change the name.

If you have any questions, please contact me personally at the
address listed below or on my cell phone

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Tam T

Timothy Potter, Pastor

PO Box 4119
Valdosta, GA 31604



